
Dear Colleagues,

following the success of the previous edition of
the SPES one-day workshops, we are pleased to announce a new event to be
held in

Milano on April 20-21, 2015.

This event will be devoted to discuss -Beta decay Physics at SPES-Â� and
other opportunities to use non-re-accelerated beams.

The workshop is promoted by the SPES Study Group.

We send this early announcement for you to save the date and we will soon
circulate a first circular
with general information and indications on registration.

We take the occasion for sending our warm season's greetings.
With our best regards,

Giovanna Benzoni
Gianluca Colo'


